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Relief Aid for Victims of the Recent Heavy Rain in Akita Prefecture In consideration 

of the significant damage resulting from the heavy rain in Akita Prefecture, Marubeni 

Offshore Wind Development Corporation and its 100% parent company, Marubeni 

Corporation decided to contribute total 7 million yen of relief aid. We express our 

deepest sympathy to the victims in the disaster areas and hope for speedy progress 

in recovery and reconstruction operations. 
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